ACUA Holiday Hours and Collection Notice
Dec 17,2024

There will be no collections on Christmas,
Wednesday, December 25, 2024

And
New Year's Day, Wednesday, January 1, 2025.

Most collections will be delayed by one day.
Thursday collections will be performed on Friday,
and Friday collections will be performed on

Saturday.



